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Ethanol Issues for 2010
Renewable Fuels Association Ready for Another Exciting Year
 This edition of “The Ethanol Report” features an interview with Renewable Fuels Association Director of Communications Matt Hartwig about the hot-button issues for 2010 when it comes to ethanol and a preview of the upcoming National Ethanol Conference in Orlando, February 15-17.
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The Ethanol Report is in the form of a complete program. Please feel free to use it as is or any part. If you have any problems with downloading the audio, please contact ZimmComm New Media by email – cindy@zimmcomm.biz. 
For additional information or interviews, contact Matt Hartwig (202) 289-3835 or mhartwig@ethanolrfa.org. 
Media registration for the 15th annual National Ethanol Conference is available on-line here.
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